
	

MEDIA ADVISORY 

 

Minister Mokonyane to visit projects in Kwaggafontein 

 

6 JUNE 2016 

The Minister of Water and Sanitation, Ms Nomvula Mokonyane, Minister in the Presidency, Mr 

Jeff Radebe and Deputy Minister of DWS, Mrs Pamela Tshwete will be visiting the Kwa-

Mhlanga Hospital and the refurbished boreholes at Sheldon Village. The visit will culminate 

with a community meeting in Sheldon Village. 

The visit is necessitated by the fact that the area has experienced critical water shortages and 

the department has had to step in to assist. 

Media are invited as follows: 

Date: 07 June 2016 

Time: 12h00 – 14h00 

Venues:  

 Kwa-Mhlanga Hospital 

 Sheldon Village borehole project 

 Community meeting, Sheldon Village 

END 

 
Issued by the Department of Water & Sanitation 
 
 
For more information contact: DWS Media Liaison Director Sputnik Ratau on 082 874 
2942 
 
 
For media releases, speeches and news visit the Water & Sanitation portal at: 
www.dwa.gov.za 
 


